Allen, Amber

From: Wendy Price Todd

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:42 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Cc

Subject: Against Demolition, 3/1/23 Agenda

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Historic Landmark Commission,

As a resident of a 1915 contributing building to the Fairview Park National Register Historic District, | oppose any new
demolition permits for contributing houses without adequate rationale for renovation.

512 E. Monroe Street — Travis Heights — Fairview Park National Register District — Demolish a contributing house and
build new construction

1315 & 1317 Newning Avenue - Travis Heights — Fairview Park National Register District — Demolish a contributing
building and build new construction 11

1804 Brackenridge Street — Travis Heights-Fairview Park National Register District — Demolish a contributing house and
build new construction

Thank you for your consideration,

Wendy Price Todd

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





